
Tuscaloosa Amateur Radio Club
 Meeting Minutes from December 11th, 2023

Welcome and Introductions

The annual Christmas party was held at Billy’s in lieu of the December meeting.

A discussion was held by the officers to remedy the DMR system internet provider and equipment. The 
club will acquire a 5g modem from Verizon and take over monthly payments directly. Internet was 
previously acquired through Robby Workman AC4RW through use of his router. This arrangement 
terminated this month.

The next TARC meeting is scheduled for Feb 12th, 2024 (Tentative) at 7:00 at DCH Northport.

Next Meeting January 8th 2024 at DCH Northport


